GE Nuclear Energy

May 15, 1990

C. E. MacDonald, Chief

Transportation Branch

Office of Nuclcar Material Safety and Safeguards
US Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Washington, D.C. 20555

REFERENCE: Certificate of Compliance No. 5942
Docket 71-5942

Dear Mr. MacDonald:

The General Electric Company does not intend to apply for renewal of
Certificate of Compliance No. 5942 for the Model 700 shipping container.
Both Model 700 containers have been disposed of to radiocactive waste.

Sincerely,
w[g,_,é..
G. E. Cunningham

Senior Licensing Engineer
(415) B62-4330
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